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Frogs start their life cycle as 
eggs. These eggs are laid in 
water, usually in a cluster called 
frogspawn.

The eggs are covered in a 
jelly-like substance that protects 
them.

After a few days, the eggs hatch 
into tadpoles. Tadpoles are like 
tiny fish with long tails and no 
legs.

They breathe through gills and 
live in the water.

As the tadpoles grow, they start 
developing back legs first and 
then front legs.
Their tails start to get shorter.

The tail continues to shrink until 
it disappears, and the tadpole 
officially becomes a young frog 
called a froglet.

Froglets still spend a lot of time 
in the water but can also breathe 
air.

Finally, the froglet transforms 
into an adult frog with no tail.
Adult frogs can live both in water 
and on land.

They breathe through their lungs 
and have smooth, moist skin.




